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NEW YORK, March 1, 2024 -- Blue Owl Capital has been named GP-Stakes Firm of the 
Year by Private Equity International and CLO Manager of the Year by Private Debt 
Investor. 

We are honored that Blue Owl has been granted top spots in Private Equity International 
(PEI) and Private Debt Investor’s (PDI) Annual Awards, which aim to recognize the industry's 
highest achievements. 

The award of GP-Stakes Firm of the Year by PEI recognizes the close of Blue Owl GP Stakes 
V at $12.9 billion, the completion of a minority investment in real assets firm Stonepeak, 
and a follow-on investment in I Squared Capital, an infrastructure manager.  
 
In addition, we have been awarded CLO Manager of the Year by PDI. Over the past year, our 
Credit team has priced eight private credit CLOs, surpassing $3.2 billion in total issuance, 
and completed $330 million in resets, representing a 10 percent market share of total 
private credit CLOs. On the broadly syndicated loan front, we priced two CLOs, surpassing 
$800 million in total issuance.  
 
These awards underscore the hard work of our entire team and serve as a testament to 
Blue Owl's strong position in the market.  
 
Congratulations to our team for delivering exceptional results to our investors and 
users of our capital despite fundraising headwinds in 2023. We look forward to 
continued success in 2024. 

 


